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Runway Condition

As of Saturday evening, our runway 
had about 1-2” of snow on it, which 
could easily be cleared with a snow 
blower or an ATV with a plow, ac-
cording to Brian Westberg. With little 
snow in the forecast, we should be 
able to use wheeled aircraft, or skis/
floats on the snow adjacent to the 
runway! 

. . . I’m getting updates from Destry 
and Brian as I get the newsletter 
together, as of Sunday afternoon 
Destry plowed our runway (photo 
next page) and I’ve heard Andy    
Thompson will do it Tuesday 
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Hello,

Merry Christmas and Happy New year to all!

As we say good by to 2019 and hello to 2020 and 
another year of flying, I hope you all received all the 
great RC gifts you wanted.

Our New Years Fun fly will be here soon and it looks 
like we may have one of the least amount of  snow 
years for as far as I can remember! I hope everyone 
can attend.

Last meeting,  we had our election of officers, and  I 
know this might be a big surprise to everyone but all 
the positions stayed the same for one more year. 
There was some discussions of moving or replacing 
some spots............ ok no, there was not. It was 
unanimous, but I am ok with that!  As your president 
for 2020 I would like to continue building up this club 
with the  camaraderie of members that we have and 
adding to the core of people that help make this club 
what it is.  I would also love to see more of you at our 
events, and we have limited it to just a couple a year 
because I know summer is busy,  but the events are 
not as much fun or as successful without you.

I am so proud of what we have accomplished over the 
years, and so happy to be a part of it.

See you New Years Day, no matter what the weather!

Destry

Gallatin Eagles Upcoming Events:

January:
1, New Years Day Fun Fly, 10:00 AM

at the field! Come prove 
you’re an all weather pilot!

14, Tuesday, Meeting at church. 7:15 PM
Methodist Church, corner of 
Willson and Olive. Use alley side 
entrance, we meet in basement.
Bring something for ‘show and 
tell’ or ‘swap and sell’!

For more information on club events see 
our website: gallatineagles.org/calendar

https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
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afternoon. The weather outlook, aside from light 
snowfall (1-2”) is pretty good! Wednesday 
should be in the mid 30’s or better. 

Stan Johnson     Photo: Destry Jacobs
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Club Officers for 2020

President Destry Jacobs 581-4374
Vice President Larry Nelson 599-4222
Safety Officer Ron Banta               600-6846
Events Coordinator & Webmaster Brian Westberg 580-3834
Secretary / Treasurer Chuck Curtis 587-4934
Newsletter Editor Stan Johnson 585-7541

*Items for newsletter, please email to: sjohnson825@msn.com

Don’t miss the New Year’s Day Fly In! The 
weather forecast is for partly sunny and 37 
degrees  Bring your planes with skis or hand 
toss them.   Skis are a blast.  The snow can 
be so smooth and level.  Try counting the 
number of prop strikes in the snow. One strike 
is not the idea.  We will start about 10:00 and 
go until your feet are frozen.
 
Here’s a picture from a previous New Year’s 
Day Fly in.

See you 
Wednesday.

Fly safe,
Larry Nelson

Hot Chocolate

The annual new years day fun fly is 
upon us! I’ll be there with hot chocolate 
and we’ll have chili too.
 
If anyone needs an airplane carrying 
van, my white one is for sale. It runs 
good, has been well maintained but has 
lots of miles. I’m asking $600 but would 
take less. It’s a 2003 Dodge Caravan.
 
See you all at the field on Jan 1.
 
Chuck Curtis


